
2024 Shawn Erm Memorial Scholarship Application
Criteria: The recipient(s) will be a student of Monmouth County (either public high school, career center or vocational
school) OR a retired quarter midget driver with at least two years of experience at GSQMRC or Northeast Titans. Email or
share the completed application to shawnermscholar@gmail.com by March 15, 2024.

Last name: First name

Mailing address
Street: City: State: Zip code:

Phone numbers
Daytime: Evening:

Email address: Birth date:

Name of your high school: Graduation year:

Educational plans
School or program you plan on attending after graduating:
Scheduled start date:

Career plans
Please tell us what you’d like to do after completing your program or course of study:

Reference #1
Name:
Phone:
Email address:

Reference #2
Name:
Phone:
Email address:

Shawn Erm was a high school senior in Wall, NJ when he passed away in 2021. Shawn was known for his
generous heart, big smile and witty personality; those who knew him well also recognized the capacity of his
talents in technology, his passion for racing and his inquiring mind. His thoughtful and considerate actions
were beyond any conventional measure. Shawn had recently accepted a job repairing golf carts at Bel-Aire
Golf Club and was known for his mechanic’s mind and his incredible work ethic. Shawn’s spirit touched the
lives of people in his high school, in his community and amongst his racing family. He loved to volunteer
working with the kids at the track and teaching them. He also loved going to preschools and setting up
technology for them and teaching the kids how to use it. Please share your experiences volunteering and
how it has impacted you.
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